

# **Aston Clinton U3A**

Charity Number 1115424

## Information

July 2013

On Wed, 26th June 29 members climbed onto a coach bound for The Swan Theatre, High Wycombe to see the musical 'High Society'. It is unusual for a film to transfer to the stage but this happened in 1987 and has been produced from time to time ever since. It was wonderful to hear all the old Cole Porter songs from 'Well Did You Evah' to 'It was Just One of those Things' sung by a multi-talented cast and everyone agreed that it had been a very happy and uplifting evening. Martin was thanked for all the Theatre trips he has organised. Sue Y.

#### Visit to Sulgrave Manor and Canons Ashby - Wednesday 18th September, 2013.

There are 4 spaces available on this trip if anyone wishes to join us. For those who have already signed up for the trip, if you require a vegetarian meal, please show your preference on the attendance list. Your cheques for £30 per person, payable to "Aston Clinton U3A Travel" are required at the July meeting or as soon afterwards as possible. Many thanks. Shirley Mc

<u>Wendover U.3.A.Singing for Fun Group</u> is looking for a pianist for their meetings on the 2nd Wednesday of the month from 10.30am to 12noon at Halton Village Hall. If any of our members can help they would be very pleased to hear from you. Singers too are always welcome. Their next project is World War 1 songs for a performance, I understand, next summer. Let me know if you're interested and I'll put you in touch with their Convenor. Gloria C

#### Meal and Entertainment on Monday 28 October

at Mela Indian Restaurant - As I will not be at the September General Meeting please could all those wanting to join us for this entertaining evening please pay a deposit of £15 per person at or before the August General Meeting. The balance will be due at the October meeting. When paying your deposit please let me know if you want Vegetarian (are prawns acceptable?) or Chicken and Chips as an alternative.

We only have 10 seats left. Maggie

#### **DVD'S to Borrow**

We have 2 DVD's they are called 'Life in The Third Age' and 'The Founders Lecture 2013 if you would like to borrow them they are available from John B

#### **Group Leaders' Meeting**

Gloria and I would like to thank the Group Leaders who attended the half yearly meeting on 1st July. This provided an update on current policies and procedures and allowed Group Leaders to meet and share ideas. The next meeting will be held on 14th January 2014 - venue and time to be advised nearer to the date. *Chris B* 

### Information

U3A Trips, Outings and Holidays 2013				
<b>☎</b> Pat M	Chris B			
<u>Destination</u>	<u>Date</u>	Transport	Price	Group Leader
Visit to Sulgrave Manor and Canons Ashby	Wednesday 18th September,	Coach	£30. each	Pat M
Meal and Entertainment at Mela Indian Restaurant on Monday 28 October			£15. deposit	Maggie

### **MONTHLY MEETINGS at ANTHONY HALL 2.30 till 4.30**

July 16<sup>th</sup>

John T Smith

August 20th

T.B.A.

September 17<sup>th</sup>

Bill George

Amundsen, Scott and the Race to the Pole

The Court System and Sentencing

Tales of a National Service Pilot

# U3A Calendar 2014



Any members interested in purchasing these calendars should contact the treasure Doug B or see him at the general meeting.